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I strongly oppose changing the current and long standing policy of voting by mail. In 

my opinion and experience voting by mail is secure and more accessible for all 

Oregonians. I especially like to be able to use the voter pamphlet while I am choosing 

how to vote on the measures. I see absolutely no reason to fix something that isn't 

broken. I think that vote by mail should be available to all voters in the country and 

would probably result in a much stronger voter turnout.    


